28 April 2020

Hello, AP seniors!  Seeing nearly all of you on our Zoom last week was enjoyable – I do miss you!

[bookmark: _GoBack]For this packet, you have two tasks to be working on.  The first item is your Hamlet test.  Remember that the testing window—already open on Blackboard—will close at 11:00 P.M. on Thursday (4/30).  You have a two-hour time span in which to take the test, so plan accordingly.

The second item you should be finishing is your Hamlet essay.  When we talked last week, many of you were in various stages of completion.  The essay will be due at 10:00 A.M. on Tuesday (5/5), but we will also have other assignments to complete during that time frame!  Proofread carefully—you know how I am!  

As always, feel free to ask questions—I’m here to help!

